
U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20410-3000
OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY
FOR ADMINISTRATION


MEMORANDUM FOR:  
Carolyn Federoff, President, National Council of HUD





Locals 222

FROM:  


Deborah A. Swann, Acting Chief, Labor Relations Branch, 





ARHHL

SUBJECT:  


Office of Public and Indian Housing (PIH) OFO Training                                          Needs Survey                                                                                                                                                          


In accordance with Article 3, Section 3.08, of the HUD/AFGE Agreement, attached is an advance copy of the PIH OFO Training Needs Survey.  The purpose of the survey is to identify employees training needs.  

On Monday, March 26, 2007, the survey will be distributed electronically to all PIH employees.  The projected time to complete the survey is estimated about 15 minutes.  Employee participation in completing the survey is voluntary.  The responses to the survey will be collected electronically to insure confidentially.  Accordingly, there is no adverse impact on the bargaining unit.


If you have any questions regarding the survey, please contact James Keys at (202) 708-3373.

Attachments

Cc:

Edward Eitches, Chairperson, Headquarters

James Lee, Richmond, VA

Lisa Lowery, Knoxville, TN

Marinella Murillo, San Antonio, TX

Videssa Woods, Atlanta, GA

Sherry Norton, Jacksonville, FL

Patricia Petry, Fargo, ND

cc:
ARHLL CHRON
2150
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